
February 17, 2012 –Toronto, Ontario – Eurotin Inc. (“Eurotin” or the “Company”) (TIN-
TSX Venture), announced today the resignation of John Trapman from the Company’s board 
of directors.  Eurotin sincerely thanks Mr. Trapman for his contributions to the Company.  

For further information, please contact David Danziger, a director of Eurotin, at (416) 626-
6000.   

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined 
in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or 
accuracy of this release. 

 


